Lee, Chris

From: Shane O'Neil <oneilsp92 @gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 5:58 PM
To: Lee, Chris

Subject: IN SUPPORT OF FILE NUMBER 220401

You don't often get email from oneilsp92@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

To whom it may concern.
Im am writing to voice my support for the Hackett avenue project.

Of all the apartment buildings built in and around the area aesthetically I think this one does the best job and
blending into the surrounding buildings while also bringing something new to the table. One thing that a lot of
the nearby apartment buildings and houses all built in the early 20th century lack accessibility. All areas of the
city should be accessible to all persons for work, recreation and housing. I bet the area business would love the
extra foot traffic from 55 new apartments, this building has plenty of available parking, (more than 1 would like
but that's a big issue to solve with our public transit system) I hope this project moves forward so we can start
creating a neighborhoods for all not just the elite few

Best Regards

Shane O'Neil



